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City of Winter Springs awarded NRCS funding for debris cleanup of multiple creeks 

WINTER SPRINGS, Fla.- The City of Winter Springs is pleased to announce that it has successfully obtained a 
generous grant from the Natural Resources Conservation Service (NRCS) to fund the cleanup and removal of 
debris and sediment from several creeks within the City. 

The grant, which was approved in June, allows the City to begin selecting a qualified contractor responsible 
for the removal of large trees and vegetation as well as removing heavy sedimentation from Bear,  
Gee, Howell, No Name, and Sheoah Creeks. 

Upon approval of the City Commission, crews will begin the vital task of clearing debris and sediment from 
these creeks to restore their functionality and enhance the smooth flow of stormwater throughout the City. 

Under the terms of the grant, the NRCS will contribute up to 75% of the project's total cost, with the City 
covering the remaining 25%.  

The debris and sedimentation removal project is expected to commence in July and be completed in late 
August. 
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